
 
 

 
 
 
 

Recruiting Executive Melanie Murphy 
Joins RFID Recruiters 

 
DALLAS, Texas, March 17, 2007 - RFID Recruiters, LLC announced that 
Melanie H. Murphy has joined RFID Recruiters as Director of Recruiting 
Services.  Ms. Murphy previously worked at EDS (Electronic Data Systems) 
for 14 years where she served as Assistant Director for Recruiting.  At 
EDS Ms. Murphy managed a team of recruiters focused on recruiting 
business executives, technologists, and other employees to support the 
growth of EDS’ global Information Technology outsourcing business.  EDS 
operates large scale computing and network infrastructures, manages 
applications, and provides business process reengineering for enterprise-
class organizations throughout the United States and in every major 
market worldwide.  Under Ms. Murphy’s direction EDS recruited employees 
for both EDS’ commercial and government business units.  During Ms. 
Murphy’s career at EDS her responsibilities included managing recruiting 
during EDS’ acquisition of A.T. Kearney.  Additionally she participated 
as the EDS recruiting representative on EDS’s Office of the Chairman 
reengineering team during the company’s Future By Design corporate 
reengineering initiative. 
 
Michael S. Shiff, General Manager of RFID Recruiters said, “We are very 
pleased to have Melanie join RFID Recruiters.  Her expertise in building 
recruiting teams to serve large scale information technology 
organizations and their customers will be valuable not only to RFID 
Recruiters but more importantly to our clients and candidates.  As RFID 
Recruiters continues our growth both in the United States and in overseas 
markets Melanie’s experience will help us scale our ability to provide 
recruiting services that continue to be highly specialized and attentive.  
Additionally, as RFID technology implementations multiply across both 
commercial and government applications Melanie’s experience at EDS will 
further enable RFID Recruiters to support the unique requirements within 
both the private and public sectors.” 
 
Said Ms. Murphy, “I have watched RFID Recruiters grow over the last two 
years and I was impressed with their keen insight into the business and 
technology of RFID.  I have also been impressed with RFID Recruiters’ 
comprehensive approach to serving both clients and candidates and I am 
convinced that RFID Recruiters’ focus on RFID has enabled the firm to 
become the premier provider of RFID recruiting services.”  Additionally 
Ms. Murphy said, “At RFID Recruiters we are clearly looking forward to 
building a worldwide recruiting service that will find and recruit the 
best expertise for any combination of business and technology skills 
needed to provide or use RFID solutions.  The focused growth of RIFD 
Recruiters’ business combined with the huge potential for RFID to become 
a key platform for pervasive computing makes the opportunities ahead very 
exciting.” 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
About RFID Recruiters, LLC 
RFID Recruiters specializes in providing recruiting services for 
companies and individuals involved with Radio Frequency IDentification 
technologies, products, applications, and services.  RFID Recruiters' 
mission is to help the best companies and best individuals find one 
another in a manner that brings into being the best RFID technologies, 
products, applications, and services. 
 
For more information about RFID Recruiters’ perspective please see:  
http://www.rfidrecruiters.com/Moving_into_RFID.htm 
 
Contact Information 
RFID Recruiters, LLC   Tel:  800-982-RFID (7343) 
15305 North Dallas Parkway  www.rfidrecruiters.com 
Suite 300 
Addison, TX 75001 
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